

All Saints Catholic Primary Newsletter Friday 12th September 2025

Above and beyond



Reception - Carson

Year 1 -Esme

Year 2 -Bobby

Year 3 - Joshua

Year 4 -Lawrence

Year 5 - Joey

Year 6 - Dayton



Attendance for last week

Rec - 98.5% Lates:0 Year 1- 96.9% Lates 0 Year 2- 97.9% Lates 0 Year 3- 98 3% Lates 0 Year 4- 97.9% Lates 1 Year 5- 95.4% Lates 0 Year 6- 98.4% Lates 0 Well done to Reception with fantastic 98.5% attendance.

Monday 15 th September	Tuesday 16 th September	Wednesday 17 th September	Thursday 18 th September	Friday 19 th September
9:00am Meet the teacher and reading session for year 5.	PE - Year 2, Year 5, Year 6	9:00am Meet the teacher and reading session for year 4.	9:00am Meet the teacher and reading session for year 3.	9:00am Meet the teacher and reading session for year 2.
PE - Year 4	Guitar lessons	PE - Year 1, Year 2	PE - Year 3, Year 5, Year 6	PE - Year 1, Year 4
Year 3 swimming		Year 4 Wider opportunities music lessons		Keyboard lessons
Singing lessons		Violin lessons		

Letters sent home this week or via class dojo

- Attendance letter
- Afterschool clubs
- Flu vaccinations link
- Wraparound contracts

ALLERGIES IN SCHOOL

We have a number of children in school who have SEVERE ALLERGIES TO NUTS, PEAS AND LEGUMES

It is important that these products are NOT sent into school. Please can you check food labels before sending in healthy snacks and lunchboxes.

Thank you

FLU IMMUNISATIONS

Children from Reception to Year 6 will be able to have their flu immunisation in school on 1st December. Please see class dojo for the link to sign consent.

Please note for Pre-school children they can receive their immunisation via their GP.

AFTER- SCHOOL CLUB

There will be no after-school club available on

Friday 24th October.

Breakfast club will remain open as normal.

SECONDARY SCHOOL **APPLICATIONS**

The online portal for Secondary School 2026 will open from today. The closing date for applications is 31st October.

Y6 PRIMARY PROGRESSION DAY

Our year 6 children have been invited to a Primary Progression Day at Golborne High School on Friday 26th September. A letter with full details will be sent home today.

GOLBORNE HIGH SCHOOL

Parents/Carers of children in Year 5 and Year 6 are invited to attend a presentation about the high school's learning community.

This will be held at All Saints School on Wednesday 24th September at 3:30pm by the Senior Leadership Team.

Parents and pupils will be available to speak to, on the day, about life at Golborne High.

An 'Open Evening' will also take place at Golborne High on Thursday 3rd October